

SUPERVISOR THIRD DISTRICT COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

June 03, 2025

Mr. Daniel R. Bunn, President San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff's Association PO Box 1566 Rancho Santa Fe, CA 92067

Dear Mr. Bunn,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Sheriff, and the County of San Diego, I would like to express my gratitude to the San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff's Association for its generous donations valued at \$70,249 for supplies for the Rise Above Youth Program at the San Marcos and Vista stations (\$6,781); gift certificates and gift cards for the Detentions/Court Services Academies (\$1,300); a San Diego Sheriff's Office (SDSO) badge balloon for the Volunteer Services Unit (\$8,474); three law enforcement patrol canines for the Canine Unit (\$48,000); and supplies and equipment rentals for the Sheriff's 175th Anniversary ceremony (\$5,694).

Your donations are appreciated and make a difference in our continuing efforts to maintain safe communities for our residents.

Thank you again for your valuable and generous donation to the people of San Diego County.

Sincerely,

Terra Lawson-Remer Supervisor, Third District

San Diego County Board of Supervisors